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This Month’s Recap: A Prodigious Start  

 
This semester, Honors Forum is striving for more community 
involvement and event participation than ever- and that’s exactly 
what we saw at our Welcome Back Picnic on September 10th in 
Case Center, just a day after classes began! With over 60 Honors 
Forum members attending, it looks like we’re going to have a 
fantastic year! Keep coming! 

This one-credit course combines computer science, physics, and 
business to understand the diverse impacts of technological 

advancements in the 21st century. 

Upcoming Events 

October 29th 
 

October 14th 
 

November 14th 
 

November 4th 
 

Honors Forum is hosting its 

first ever Formal Dinner! At 

Longfellows Restaurant. 

Jon Ramsey Lecture: Peter 

McCarthy, “From Theory 
to Practice: A Quarter 
Century of Practicing Social 
Work” 

NYC Broadway Trip! The 

Curious Incident of the Dog 


